
Announcements  
The Ascension of Our Lord 

Sunday, May 12, 2024 

• Next week, we will be celebrating our high school 
graduates during the 9:00 a.m. Mass.  We will also 
celebrate the end of this year’s Faith Formation school 
year during the 9:00 a.m. Mass.  We ask your patience 
as we recognize our teachers and their students.  This 
celebration will be held at the end of Mass.    

• Today as we celebrate Mother’s Day, the Ladies’ Guild 
wishes to compliment all the ladies of our Parish with a 
gift and a rose.  Also, stop by and enjoy a treat from 
our Mothers’ Day snack table. We wish you a very 
blessed day.  


